
 

 

 

EH&S in Action 
Environmental Health and Safety (EH&S) has placed air quality 

monitoring equipment throughout Pierce Hall. Data will be extracted 
on routine intervals and analyzed. 

Why are we monitoring the air? 
Construction activities can create dusty environments. EH&S wants to ensure 
that dust and other potential construction materials do not exceed established 
standards and keep you as comfortable as possible during construction.  

 

 
What to expect 

You may notice air monitoring pumps 
placed throughout hallways and 
corridors. Please do not disturb the 
sensitive equipment. These pumps 
make a slight humming noise that 
should not be disruptive.  

Questions or Concerns? 

Call EH&S: 951-827-5528 

Email: ehs@ucr.edu 

Web: https://ehs.ucr.edu/  

Pierce Project Manager:  

Gerald Caraig: (951) 827-2432 

 

 

Where to find the results 
Beginning on March 11th, air 
monitoring results from our 3rd party 
consultants can can be accessed on 
the EH&S web page by following the 
link below:  

https://ehs.ucr.edu/project-updates  
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